
 

 

MINUTES 
 

Demolition Review Committee 
Meeting 3/5/2024 
 
D. Choate called the meeting to order at 11:04 a.m. at the Rye Town Hall. 
Present were: David Choate, Elizabeth Sanborn and Frank Lagana via Zoom.  
 
Purpose: Review application for demolition at 665-667 Wallis Road 
 
The Minutes from the 1/25/2024 meeting were approved.  E. Sanborn moved, D. Choate 2nd. 
Unanimous approval. 
 
Application of 665-667 Wallis reviewed.  The foundation is staying, the garage is staying.  No 
building plans were submitted with the application. 
 
 
F. Lagana made a motion that the house at 665-667 Wallis Road is not architecturally important 
nor historically significant.  
E. Sanborn 2nd. 
Unanimous approval. 
 
D. Choate will notify the Building Inspector and submit a Notice of Decision. 
 
D. Choate reviewed new sales:  7 Robin Road.  He also discussed 1264/66 Ocean Boulevard 
(wants to combine lots and is awaiting word on whether he can keep a structure.) 
 
No other business. 
 
E. Sanborn moved to adjourn and F. Lagana 2nd. 
Unanimous approval. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:11 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Elizabeth Sanborn 


